
 

 

 

 

 

BIRPARA COLLEGE 

 

NOTICE: Lecture on the Process of Army Recruitment and Azadi Ka Amrit Mahostav on 12.08.2022 

DATE: 12.08.2022 

 

This is to notify that On the occasion of 75th Azadi Ka Amrit Mahostav, The Army Personnel will be 

present in the college on 12th August, 2022 (Friday). 

 

They will deliver their lectures on the process of Recruitment in the Army and also about the 75th Azadi 

Ka Amrit Mahostav. 

 

All students, including the NSS Volunteers are directed to attend the program on 12th August, 2022 at 

01 P.M. in the Room No- 14. 

  

    Teacher-In-Charge 

     Birpara College 


